
HUDSONVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOLS
TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT

WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN 

Safety First:
Hudsonville Transportation Department is concerned with the safety of every student.

Bus routes are compiled in the summer months for all  Elementary age students and are designed to be as safe and  
economical as possible.

Local environment, hazards, policies and State of Michigan laws and guidelines are used and considered when planning  
the bus routes.

Parents are responsible for the safety and conduct of their children while walking to and from the designated bus stop 
and while they wait at the designated bus stop to board the bus.  Please have your child to the bus stop 5 minutes prior to 
the scheduled stop time.  Being late to a bus stop can create a hazardous situation.  A parent or responsible adult may be  
requested to meet your child as they exit the bus at the end of the day.

Notes requesting a change in bus transportation are not accepted from Elementary students.

Day Care:
To  eliminate  much  of  the  confusion  that  occurs  when  Kindergarten  students  go  to  day  care,  we  request  that  you  
DESIGNATE ONLY ONE PICK UP AND ONE DROP OFF ADDRESS WITHIN THE ESTABLISHED ROUTE.  Established 
routes are those that the bus normally travels.  We are more than happy to pick up at day care and drop off at home or  
vice versa, as long as a request is made in writing to the Transportation Department and is on a regular schedule.  A day  
care form is attached for your convenience.

Routes cannot be altered to encompass the day care providers address.  Please return your day care information to our  
department as soon as possible.

Questions, please call 669-7757.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated,
Transportation Department


